

c:+886-6-2099250

: +886-6-2373551

@: satu@email.ncku.edu.tw

: http://satu.ncku.edu.tw

March 22, 2019

Dear Respected SATU Members,

Warmest greetings from the National Cheng Kung University (NCKU) and the SATU Presidents' Forum International Secretariat!

We are more than happy to see that the Joint Research Scheme programs are getting more and more attention from our member universities, since the establishment of this program in 2012. The 2019 Joint Research Scheme is now calling for hosts. We believe that our member universities, as renowned research institutes, are capable with regard to research know-how and financing to host and facilitate such a scheme. If you have a topic and are looking for an opportunity to work with other member universities, please click the link https://sites.google.com/view/satujrs/home and apply online before April 19 (Friday), 2019. The SATU International Secretariat will make sure that all of these Joint Research Scheme opportunities are properly announced to partner universities. Please note that the hosting institutes need to financially support their research projects.

Please let us know with a simple email reply whether being a host is or is not a good choice for your university this year, and whether taking part as a Co-PI instead would be preferred.

Thank you for your participation.

Yours sincerely,

Professor Hsiao-Wen Wang

Executive Secretary, SATU Presidents' Forum

Vice President for International Affairs

Gran Won Wong

National Cheng Kung University

Tainan, Taiwan